BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of June 2, 1960

Three members were present: R. Richard

R. B. Biron H. Cook. Jr.

A definitive plan was filed with the Board by Futurama Homes, Inc., to be known as Pinewood Acres, Plan of Land in Bellingham, Mass. It was voted to hold the public hearing on the same on July 15, 1960.

Mr. Leo A. Drepeau of Stone Street came in with a plan of land on said street. No action was taken on the same because we were not certain if said street was an accepted street.

Mr. Richard Ambler appear to speak against the proposed subdivision of Arthur Simoneau of Blackstone Street. Mr. Ambler was concerned about the trouble that he might be caused in his business by people who might buy homes in the proposed subdivision. This matter was taken under consideration.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk

Chairman